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Simcoe North

May 30" 2018,

ONTARIOPC

Dear Mr. Rhéal Amyot,

| congratulate you, as President of Fierte Simcoe Pride and the organization, for your
commitment to serving, advocating for, and protecting the rights of the gender and sexually
diverse community in Simcoe County and surrounding area. This is an important resource for
those residents living in a rural area such as Simcoe County.

As indicated, anti-bullying, inclusion, support services, and health promotion and
prevention are significant issues of importance to the gender and sexually diverse population.
With your experience and insight into these issues, | look forward to working with your
organization to respect quality of life for all consituents of Simcoe North.

I am proud to part of a modern, diverse and inclusive party that respects all people
regardless of the colour of your skin or who you love. 1, alongside The Progresive Conservative
Party of Ontario, believe that everybody should have equal human rights and it is my intention
to uphold that principle of respect for all people.

Sincerely,
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Jill Dunlop

Ontario Progressive Conservative Party Candidate for MPP of Simcoe North

Simcoe North Provincial Progressive Conservative Association P.O. Box 2401, Orillia, ON L3V 6V7



